
     

   

 

 

May 7, 2024 

 

Dear Chairwoman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Haven Project – Palatine Township Center in fiscal year 2025. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Palatine Township located at 721 S. Quentin 

Road, Palatine, IL 60067. The funding would be used to improve Palatine Township public 

facilities, namely the Palatine Township Food Pantry, by site acquisition, demolition, and 

revitalization. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would bring the 

Palatine Township Center into compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, which 

became law in 1990. In addition to ADA accessibility, these funds would ensure that the 

facility is compliant with state and federal safety guidelines. 

 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(1). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely,  

Mike Quigley 

Member of Congress 
  


